
Edmund G, Brown Jr., GovernorSTATE OF CALIFORNIA

PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
505 VAN MESS AVENUE
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94102-3298

mMmFebruary 11, 2011

M, Grady Mathal-Jackson
Pacific Gas and Electric 
77 Beale Street
San Francisco, CA 94105
mgml@pge.com File No.:R.08-08-009

RE; Submittal of PG&E’s Advice Letter pursuant to D.l 0-12-048

Dear Mr. Mathal-Jackson;

Pacific Gas and Electric's (PG&E) letter on February 8,2011 requests a 10-day extension to 
file the RAM'Implementation Advice Letter ordered in Ordering Paragraph 1 of Decision 10­
12-048, which adopted the Renewable Auction Mechanism. The letter states that PG&E needs 
more time a) due to the lack of availability of some parties during the holiday period and b) to 
adequately address the complexity of the filing’s requirements.

A 10-day extension is reasonable and granted. Accordingly, the deadline for filing the advice 
letter ordered in Ordering Paragraph 1 of Decision 10-12-048 is hereby extended from 60 days 
to 70 days, or from February 15,2011 to February 25,2011.

All other requirements of Decision 10-12-048 continue to apply.

Paul Clanon 
Executive Director

cc: Service List of R.O8-08-GQ9 
Julie Fitch, Energy Division 
Meredith Allen, PG&E
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